
 

APPENDIX B - Current Consultations – February 2023 

 

Purpose of Document Portfolio Director 
Response to 

be agreed by 
Contact 

Deadline 

for 

response 

 
The Building Safety Levy: consultation 

 
This consultation seeks views on the design and 
implementation of the Building Safety Levy (the Levy). The 
Levy will be paid by developers and charged on new residential 
buildings requiring building control approval in England, for the 
purpose of meeting building safety expenditure. 
 
The levy was announced in February 2021 and will ensure the 
taxpayer and leaseholders do not pay for the necessary 
remediation of building safety defects. 
 
The Building Safety Levy: consultation - GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk) 
 
 

 

Protecting 

Core Services 

 

Kirsty Larkins 

Director of 

Service 

Delivery 

 

Officers in 

consultation 

with Portfolio 

Holder 

 

Julian Cleal, 

Building 

Control 

Manager  

 

07 

February 

2023 

 
Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill: reforms to national 
planning policy 
 
This consultation seeks views on our proposed approach to 
updating to the National Planning Policy Framework. We are 
also seeking views on our proposed approach to preparing 
National Development Management Policies, how we might 
develop policy to support levelling up, and how national 
planning policy is currently accessed by users. 
 
Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill: reforms to national planning 
policy - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
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Director – 

Service 

Delivery 

 

Officers in 

consultation 

with the 

Portfolio 

Holder 

 

John 

Hammond, 

Lead 

Specialist – 

Built 

Environment 

 

02 March 

2023 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/the-building-safety-levy-consultation/the-building-safety-levy-consultation
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/the-building-safety-levy-consultation/the-building-safety-levy-consultation
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/levelling-up-and-regeneration-bill-reforms-to-national-planning-policy?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-topic&utm_source=d654459f-23ad-4bf8-a121-e25cbe674d90&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/levelling-up-and-regeneration-bill-reforms-to-national-planning-policy?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-topic&utm_source=d654459f-23ad-4bf8-a121-e25cbe674d90&utm_content=daily
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Late Night Levy 
 
The Home Office need to fulfil a public commitment to consult 
on the level of charge to be applied to late night refreshment 
premises. This is in order to commence legislative changes 
made to the late night levy. 
The consultation seeks views on the level of the levy to be 
applied to late night refreshment providers.  
 
Late night levy - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
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https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/late-night-levy?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-topic&utm_source=11b5f3f4-da7c-4f5e-bb98-204c0dbe626d&utm_content=daily

